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 30 October 2019 

  

Dear Parents / Caregivers / Friends of the School 

School Policies and Procedures go to: 
http://glenoroua.schooldocs.co.nz/ 

Username: glenoroua 
Password: policies 

A HUGE thank you to everyone who joined us yesterday 
for Calf and Lamb Day - it was a great success. 
Thanks must go to Neville Webb and Ash Hazlett who 
were our stewards, and to Debbie Henson,  
Lawrence Satherley and Anna James who were our    
judges. 
The judges did not find their job easy due to the high 
standard of animals presented. 
Also thanks and congratulations must go to the students 
for all their work in leading, care and attention and feeding 
their lambs and calves.  Well done everyone. 
Trophies/Cups will be engraved and presented at an     
upcoming assembly.  
 
Please Note:  ALL animals that competed in the Glen 
Oroua School Lamb and Calf Day are eligible to attend 
Championship Day - this Saturday at Rongotea starting at 
10am.  Championship Day NAIT event number is 
12662197. 
All animals that are entered earn points for Glen Oroua 
School - hopefully we can keep the Craig Cup for another 
year making it 18 years. 
 
Some of the trophies/cups we have for Lamb and Calf Day 
are showing their age.  We have created a written record of all winners who are listed on all    
trophies/cups. 
Some of these trophies are getting beyond     
repair and some have no more room to record     
winners.  If possible we will contact the people 
who originally donated the trophy/cup and      
discuss replacement. 
 
There are a variety of plates that were left at 
school after Lamb and Calf Day, these are 
washed and are sitting on the pie warmer in the 
Tech Room for collection. 
 
Gardens  
Any students who are working on a garden - 
please let Mrs Taylor know.  These will be 
judged in the last week of the term. 

Ko tatau 
 

This is us. 

The faint mooing and baaring of the          

spectacular animals tied up on the field was 

getting louder, as me and my lamb, Leaf, 

confidently walk onto the grass with a spring 

in our step. Leaf was looking fantastic with 

his bright, white shiny fleece. I tied him up 

proudly with a little tear in my eye. I sat next 

to Leaf and we instantly started to scout out 

the competition. I left Leaf tied up to make 

friends with the other lambs while I went to 

look at the amazing effort put into the 

calves.    

By Alec  

Term Events 
 Thursday - 31 October - 

Manual 

 Thursday - 31 October - 

BoT Meeting 

 Monday 4 November - Glen 

Oroua Athletics 

 Friday 8 November -

Assembly 

 Monday 11 November -    

Te Kawau Athletics -                    

Massey Track 

 Wednesday - 13 November 

- School Photos 

 Thursday - 14 November - 

Manual 

 Thursday - 21 November - 

BoT Meeting Strategic 

planning 

 Friday - 22 November -   

Assembly 

 Thursday - 28 November - 

Manual 

 Thursday - 5 November - 

BoT Meeting 

 Friday - 6 November -     

Assembly  

 Friday - 6 November -

Hangi 

 Tuesday - 10 December - 

School Treat 

 Thursday - 12 December - 

Prizegiving - Glen Oroua 

Hall - 7pm 

 Friday - 13 December - 

School Finishes for 2019 - 

    12pm finish 

School Donations:  In the Budget of 2019 the             

government announced a scheme for decile 1-7 schools 

of a one off payment of $150 per child in lieu of parents 

paying “fees”.  We are decile 9 and therefore do not fit 

into this scheme. 

The school will proceed at usual by asking families for 

School Donations, these were sent out at the start of 

Term 2 2019 

Photography Fundraiser - please note - if you are a 

voucher holder and you want to have their portrait  

taken and available before Christmas please email me 

asap.  Available most early evenings for sittings around 

Glen Oroua or Saturdays for studio sittings. 

Thanks, 

Bernadette Peters 

Commercial & Portrait Photographer 

Ph: 0272425470 

info@bernadettepeters.co.nz 

Glen Oroua Athletics - Monday 4 November  
Could you please ensure that all students are                  

appropriately dressed for a day of athletics including hats. 
Students are encouraged to where house colours. 

We would appreciate parents volunteering to help out 
with recording etc on the day. 

  Long Jump - DE Discus - AI High Jump - FM Shotput - CW 

10.00am 80m/100m Sprints. All students. Marshalling at gazebos by trampoline. 

10.30am Rotation 1 7/8 Year Olds 5/6 Year Olds 11+ Year Olds 9/10 Year Olds 

11.00am Rotation 2 9/10 Year Olds 7/8 Year Olds 5/6 Year Olds 11+ Year Olds 

12.30pm Rotation 3 11+ Year Olds 9/10 Year Olds 7/8 Year Olds 5/6 Year Olds 

Lunch – 12.30-

1.10pm 

  

1.15pm Rotation 4 5/6 Year Olds 11+ Year Olds 9/10 Year Olds 7/8 Year Olds 

1.45pm 200m/400m/Relay Sprints.  All students.  Marshalling at gazebo by 

 Shotput. 

2.40pm Pack Up. Return to classrooms to dismiss students. 

School Photos 

These will be taken on Wednesday 13 November by 

Brendon Lodge Photography. 

Order forms are attached.  Please return these by Friday 

8 November.  

If you wish to purchase a Hockey Photo please write on 

the envelope the name of the team that your child/ren are 

in.  These photos will be $13.00 each. 


